
SR-91 Westbound and Eastbound Lane 
Widening Project

•	 One new six-mile lane in the westbound and 
eastbound directions between SR-241 and SR-55

•	 Standardized 12-foot lanes and 10-foot right shoulders

•	 Widened undercrossing at Weir Canyon Road/
Yorba Linda Boulevard and Imperial Highway in the 
westbound and eastbound directions

•	 New restriping throughout project limits

•	 Soundwall on eastbound side of the freeway along 
key residential area

Angela Meluski
OCTA	
Community Liaison
(714) 560-5030
ameluski@octa.net

We invite you to stop by our neighborhood information tables to learn about the SR-91 Westbound and Eastbound 
Lane Widening Project and scheduled work on the new soundwall. As part of the project, the California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) and the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) will add a new six-mile lane in each 
direction between SR-241 and SR-55 – delivering a better drive through Anaheim and Yorba Linda.

We are excited to begin moving forward on this vital freeway improvement project and remain committed to keeping 
you informed. Please stop by our information table and learn more about the upcoming soundwall work. 

Saturday, August 27, 2011 
E. Camino Manzano at N. Camino Arroyo
7:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

Saturday, September 10, 2011
E. Calle Granada at N. Avenida Cordoba
7:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.

E. Camino Tampico at E. Calle Durango
10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

OR

Neighborhood Information Table

**Due to the Labor Day holiday, the second information table will be staffed the following week on September 10.

Twitter:
@91fwy

Call Helpline:
(800) 724-0353

Get Alerts:
www.octa.net/sr-91.aspx
http://www.dot.ca.gov/dist12/

David Richardson
Caltrans District 12 
Public Information Officer
(949) 724-2341
david_richardson@dot.ca.gov

Project  Benefits:


